The Heights

11 N Allen St

Madison, WI 53726

917 806 3506
info@theheightskitchen.com

August 10, 2018

Jim Verbick, Deputy Clerk

City of Madison City Clerk's Office
City-County Building-Room 103,

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
(608) 266-4601

verbick(@citvofmadison.com

Dear Mr. Verbick,

We are writing to request an extension to our alcohol license issuance deadline. Because
of the complexity of our construction project and the varying lead times of our
subcontractors during high season, we are afraid that we may not have our inspections
completed by the Sept. 5th deadline.

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. Please let us know if we may provide

more information.

Sincerely yours,
2.

The Heights Kitchen LLC

Evan Gruzis, Manager

Mel Trudeau, Managing member

Jonny Hunter, Managing member

Nicole Rogers, Managing member






Verbick, Jim

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

See below

Evan Gruzis - - .

Friday, August 10, 2018 11:24 AM

Verbick, Jim

Fwd: Gruzis LS Estimate Q180480 from Badger GraniteWerks, Inc.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jeanie Drury < )
Date: August 10, 2018 at 10:15:21 AM CDT
To: Evan Gruzis «

Subject:

Re: Gruzis LS Estimate Q180480 from Badger GraniteWerks, Inc.

Hi Evan-
We are booking about a month out for measure and install would be about 3 weeks from that

date. Please let me know if you have any more questions.
Thank you-

Jeanie

Sent from BlueMail
On Aug 9, 2018, at 6:52 PM, Evan Gruzis < > wrote:
What’s the lead time on the quartz?

On Aug 9, 2018, at 3:35 PM, - > < ) wrote:

Dear Evan:

The attached proposal is for your bar countertop in Lagoon Suede Silestone Quartz.
Please reply so that | know you have received this. Thank you!

Pléase e-mail or give us a call if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Jeanie Drury

Badger GraniteWerks, Inc.

Voice:

Fax.

e-mail:
www.badgergranitewerksinc.com

<Est Q180480 from Badger GraniteWerks Inc. 9060.pdf>




